
Academic Year 20-21 Grading Policy 

 

 

This policy applies as follows for the Academic Year 2020-2021 (Fall 2020, Spring 2021, and Summer 

2021 semesters): 

 

• Faculty will submit grades applying the scale as normal. 

• Sturm College of Law students will be permitted to opt into Pass/No Pass grading for one 

course per semester. 

• Any decision by a Sturm College of Law student to opt into Pass/No Pass grading must be 

made within 3 business days of posting the final letter grade in that course. (Additional 

instructions for how to change a grade will be communicated to students by the Law School 

Registrar’s Office before the first grades are released.) 

• For all courses, Pass corresponds to any grade other than what would be an F on the usual 

grading scale. 

• Pass and No Pass grades will not count towards students’ GPA. Students who receive a Pass 

grade will earn credit for the class. Students who receive a No Pass will not earn credit for the 

class.  

• Students who receive a No Pass in a required course will be required to repeat that course.  

• Students’ transcripts will denote the change in the grading policy due to the Coronavirus 

pandemic. 

 

 


